
The impact of removing harmful practices

Te Hurihanganui calls for
the “eradication of
harmful education
practices” such as
streaming or ability
grouping.

Two maths kaiako are leading their departments away from
streaming towards mixed ability groups.

The impact on the achievement of rangatahi has been significant.

Review their story “Time to raise the gaze” and consider how you
could embrace the same approach in your own setting.

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright
2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains
current.

https://ngaitahu.iwi.nz/our_stories/time-to-raise-the-gaze-tk85/
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